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To: The Glen of Pacific Grove Residents 
 
Re: Tennis Court Refurbish  
 
 
Starting on Monday, August 3, 2020, Saviano Company, Inc. will begin 
refurbishing the tennis court. They will be arriving at approximately 8:00am. 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  We ask that for your safety 
you stay away from any tools or machinery being used. This project is expected to 
be completed by Friday, August 7, 2020. 
 
Please be aware that there will be trucks parked at the stair entrance to the 
tennis court to help facilitate this project.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, contact us by phone 
at (831) 647-2442 or via email at lcunningham@regencymg.com. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Regency Management Group 
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